
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc.
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325
National City, CA 91950 USA
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

July 8, 2019

Re: Obsolescence of iJA, iJB, iJC

Dear Valued Customer / Partner,

TDK-Lambda has received an unexpected EOL notification from the supplier of the control IC
used in our digitally controlled iJA, iJB, iJC series of DC-DC converters. Without a suitable
alternative component, we are offering a last time buy for these products. Unfortunately we do
not have suitable replacement products.

TDK-Lambda recognizes that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require
additional units until substitution testing is complete or for service spares. We are offering a
last time buy opportunity until 16 September 2019 (subject to availability of the remaining ICs),
with a last time ship date of 30 September 2021. Please understand that these orders would
be non-cancelable and non-returnable.

Please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-526-2324 or email
lambda.techsupport@us.tdk-lambda.com

Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing


